
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/14/2013 10:09:02 AM
To: Peterson, Rachel A. (rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: RE:

Not here. See you at 1130?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Oct 14, 2013, at 9:08 AM, "Peterson, Rachel A." <rachel.peterson@,epuc.ea.gov> wrote:

But if a holiday for you, then let’s reschedule our lunch for an actual working 
day. ©

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@PQe.coml 
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 8:04 AM 
To: Peterson, Rachel A.
Subject:

Is it a holiday for you guys today ?

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pg4 .toWM)gWfepBleaSft'WSiFacy/customer/
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